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With Oregon and the nation's recovery post-pandemic remaining anemic, I see no 

reason the State of Oregon should punish vintners, brewers, and cider makers for 

expanding our economy. I could understand if we taxed mega-corporations that don't 

have any production in Oregon. They do not grow our economy. All of the locally 

affected companies employees and owners pay personal income and property taxes, 

as do there clients. If these sources of income are caused to close down or shrink 

their production there will be less revenue available to the state. Please reconsider 

and reject this obstructive legislation.  


